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School's safety enhancements earn Sheriff's honors
(KAIR)--Recent safety enhancements in a Jackson County School District leads to
recognition from the local Sheriff.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse attended Monday evening’s meeting of the
Royal Valley Board of Education, in Mayetta, to recognize the district’s
achievement.

According to a release from Morse, he presented Superintendent Aaric Davis,
along with the Royal Valley Board of Education, with a commendation and an
award for recent improvements in school security.

According to the release, citing comments made by Morse during the meeting,
“Royal Valley has made significant and crucial improvements to policy, training
and infrastructure,” with Morse saying that “Royal Valley has become the model
school district for Jackson County when it comes to school security.”

The district, Morse says, “has taken every single security recommendation that
was made by [the Sheriff’s Office] and implemented it,” adding that the district
has “gone even further and took vital steps in improving the district’s safety.”

Morse told the Board of Education it’s his hope “that other district’s will take
note of [Royal Valley’s] accomplishments and will further strengthen their
facilities.”
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